
Sixth Form and Careers Notices 
Week commencing 21st July 2025 

General Notices 

• Wednesday 3rd September is the first day back at school. Please meet in Constance Green Hall at 8.45 

prompt. 

• Thank you to students for their outstanding conduct throughout the year. We are delighted that, as a year 

group, Year 12 attendance has been 94%. A reminder to all students and parents/carers that attendance of 

90% and under is classed as persistent absence and the impact on outcomes and performance cannot be 

underestimated. We look forward to seeing you in September for Year 13. 

 

A-Level Results Day: Thursday 14th August, from 8.00, Constance Green Hall 

You can collect you A-Level results from 8.00 in Constance Green Hall.  

The Careers Team will be on-hand to help you navigate your results whether you achieved the grades you were 
hoping for or whether you are looking for help and advice on next steps, we can help.  

If you have had a change of heart on your choices or if you want to reassess your options, we can help you     
explore all of your options. We can give advice on the Clearing process, the option of Gap Years and much more. 
Click on the link for more information about Clearing. 

Come and speak to us on the day or email careersstaff@staidans.co.uk. This email will be monitored periodically 
throughout the holidays and we will do our best to get back to you as soon as possible. 

Friendly Reminder To All Year 12 Students 

Just a further reminder to all students for over the summer holidays to engage in enrichment activities that will 
support your post 18 applications.  Please remember the most important part of engaging in super curriculars, 
wider reading and enrichment activities is to reflect on what you have learnt and gained from these                 
experiences. Some of the common resources we signpost students too are below:  

Alison | Free Online Courses & Online Learning  

The home of free learning from the Open University | OpenLearn - Open University  

Gresham College  

Virtual Experience Search | Springpod  

Virtual Work Experience Programme - Online Opportunities  

Also any students interested specifically in Law there is a two day summer virtual work experience with Lloyds 
Banking group, 29th-30th July, 10.00-14.00. Click here to register your interest. 

 

Good luck and enjoy the summer break! 

 

https://www.ucas.com/applying/after-you-apply/clearing-and-results-day
https://alison.com/
https://www.open.edu/openlearn/
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/
https://www.springpod.com/search
https://www.speakersforschools.org/vwex/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LBG_Legal_WEX

